
Dealing with Climate Change is the biggest priority we face and encompasses our health and the economy. 
We only have about 10 years to lower carbon emissions before our trajectory is locked into unsustainable 
warming. We absolutely must take action for all Oregonians and lead the way for the rest of the nation. For 
the 2020 legislative session, I urge you to support the strongest possible climate bill that is both effective and 
just. Please ensure that a significant share of the Investment Grants reach Oregonians who live in the most 
negatively impacted communities so they can address the effects of climate change. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy Hall 
Portland, OR 
 
 


